
Valentines  Disco 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

The Friends of Vernon Park will be holding two Valentines Disco’s on Tuesday 20th 

February 2024. 

 

Nursery, Reception and Key Stage 1 will have their disco from: 3.15pm – 4.15pm 

Nursery, Reception and Key Stage 1 children can come to school in their pink/red 

party clothes. 

(Nursery children must be accompanied by a Parent / Carer) 

 

Key Stage 2 will have their disco from:    4.30pm – 5.45pm 

 

Entry to the disco is £2 per child, please purchase tickets from the shop via our 

online ‘schoolmoney’ system.  Children will not receive tickets, we will tick children 

against the payment register as they enter the disco. 

 

There will be refreshments available for the children to buy plus face painting.  

Therefore, the children may bring some spending money. 

 

As usual we would love any helpers to supervise children at the disco or help on a 

stall.  Please let the office know if you are available.   

 

Please note unaccompanied children may use the children’s toilet.  Adults taking their 

child to the toilet must use the toilet near the School Office.  Mobile phones must 

be switched off.  No Photographs are to be taken.   

 

Many thanks once again for your support.  

 

 

Kind Regards 

Friends of Vernon Park 


